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Ashley Nelson’s article “An Analysis of the Academic Environment in Business and
Professional Communication,” co-authored with Paula Lentz of University of
Wisconsin, Tina Coffelt of lowa State University, Peter Cardon of University of South
California, Linda Cresap of Minot State University and Dirk Remley of Kent State
University, has been accepted for publication in Business and Professional
Communication Quarterly. Nelson is a professor of practice in management
communication.
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